Arnbrook Primary School
Bestwood Lodge Drive
Arnold

Nottingham

NG5 8NE

Wednesday, 05 December 2018
Dear Parents/Carers,
Thank you to all of you for trying so hard to bring your children to school on time every day for the start of our school year.
Our whole school attendance is improving but we still need to improve. e still need to improve!

Last half term 106 children had 100% attendance and received a special prize and certificate in assembly. So thank you to everyone
for your hard work. Keep up the good work because there are plenty more prizes on offer!

Attendance Fortnight

For TWO WHOLE WEEKS, starting on the 22" October 2018 we will be having a BIG attendance drive across the school. This is
the week before half term and the week after the half term holiday

All children need to attend on time every day for the whole two weeks. If they do, they'll be in with a chance to win lots of great prizes!

Remember, throughout the year there will be a wide range of prizes the children can win for being in school every day and on time.
Plus, at the end of the year the children have the chance to win a bumper prize for 100% attendance.

Attendance and punctuality is a key area for our school this year- the more time children spend in school, the more they will achieve!
Remember — you've got to be in to win!

Thanks for your support,

Mrs. Pritchett

(Attendance Lead)
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